
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION 

NAGALAND: KOHIMA 

 

NO. DTE/ ESTT-2/NEET/01/2021-22/                                    Dt. Kohima, the     November, 2021. 
 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 
 

This is to inform all the candidates concerned who have appeared NEET(UG) 2021 and 

applied for study of MBBS & Allied courses during 2021 session, that the Merit list of NEET(UG) 

2021 in respect of Nagaland has been uploaded in the Department website: www.dtenagaland.org.in 

and on the Notice Board of the undersigned. Candidates are instructed to thoroughly cross check 

their details provided in the rows such as; Name, Fathers Name, DOB, NEET marks, ST category 

ranking, course options etc.  

 

In case of any discrepancies, candidates are informed to provide the correct details to the 

office of the undersigned on or before 26
th

 November, 2021. After which, no correction or changes 

in any manner shall be entertained.  

 

 

 

 

(Er. M. NAKRO ) 

Additional Director & HOD 

Issued by DIPR 
 

 

http://www.dtenagaland.org.in/


GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

DIRECTORATE OF INFORMATION & PUBLIC RELATIONS 

IPR CITADEL, NEW CAPITAL COMPLEX 

NAGALAND, KOHIMA 

`  
NO.DIPR/ADVT-PART IV/2017      Dated Kohima, 22

nd
  November 2021   

 

To, 

 The Editor, 

Morung Express, Capi, Tir Yimyim, Nagaland Post 

 Ao Milen, Eastern Mirror, Nagaland Page, Nagamese Khobor 

 

 

 

Submit:- Release Order for advertisement. 

 

 

 

Sir/Madam, 

      Please find here attached advertisement materials for publishing in your esteemed 

paper/magazine. 

  

 Type of advertisement                        -  Advertisement 

 Date of publishing                 -          23
rd

  November 2021 

 Subject theme                          -          Notification 

 related                                      -        Technical education 

 Any other specifications  - a) B&W 

                                                                            b) Inside  page 

       c) 3 column x 8cm   

 

The bill in triplicate should be submitted to DIPR for necessary action. 

 

 

 

Sd/- Er. Z. Tokishe Sema 

 Director 

Information & Public Relations 

Nagaland Kohima 

 

 
 


